Public Service Commission

i TeKawa Mataaho

16 May 2024

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: Ol1A2024-0121

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 5 May 2024, where you have asked:

“I urgently need a copy of Indian police clearance certificate which | had submitted for my
New Zealand citizenship. It is requested by Australian immigration for my Australian
citizenship application. Can you please do that as soon as possible, it will be really
appreciated. | am also attaching the letter from Australian immigration. Kindly find the
attachment for better reference.

Name
Date of Birth
Passport No:

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE)
as the information to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by
MBIE. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982
to transfer your request.

You will hear further from MBIE concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

Gﬁ?ﬂ&&
Nicky Dirks

Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





